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PUBLIC NOTICE: ROAD CLOSURE ON OCTOBER 14, 2023 

 

 
 
 

Please be advised that on Saturday, October 14, 2023, the Salmo Valley 
Youth & Community Centre will be hosting the annual Fall Festival. 
 
Part of 7th Street, between the tennis court and Davies Avenue, will be 
closed from 9:00 am until 3:00 pm for the festival and emergency access 
routes will be rerouted. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Village of Salmo 
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